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The Four Hundred Twenty-First Report of the Curricular Affairs 
Committee Resubmitted with Statement on Transfer of 100 Level 
Writing Courses 

 At the March 25, 2004 meeting of the Faculty Senate, the following 
statement was attached to the Threee Hundred and Twenty-First 
Report of the Curricular Affairs Committee, which was confirmed 
and resubmitted to the President: 

Students transferring from one program (or college) within or 
outside the University to another program (or college) within the 
University may apply 100-level English Communications writing 
(ECw) courses taken as part of the general education requirements 
in the original program (or college) to the English Communication 
writing (ECw) general education requirements in the program or 
college to which they transfer.  
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